
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'PSherlock@dew.sc.gov'PSherlock@dew.sc.gov
CC: 'ATurner@dew.sc.gov'ATurner@dew.sc.gov

'NAnderson@dew.sc.gov'NAnderson@dew.sc.gov
Date: 12/27/2011 7:56:35 PM

Subject: Re: CWRC advisory board info...

Thanks - good news. I'll check with the rest of the team and get back to you re: press. If it's official as of 1/3, I think 
we might want to do something as soon as late next week.


CLS


 

From: Sherlock, Pat [mailto:PSherlock@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2011 04:15 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Cc: Turner, Abraham <ATurner@dew.sc.gov>; Anderson, Nicholas <NAnderson@dew.sc.gov> 

Subject: FW: CWRC advisory board info... 

 

Christian,
Chris Baucom from ACT contacted me last week and followed that up with the email below.  Although not for public 
consumption yet, Chris wanted us to know that South Carolina will be 1 of the 5 initial states participating in the 
CWRC Academy.  He asked two questions that I am passing on to you:

1.       How does SC/Governor want to announce this as a state?  ACT stands ready to assist SC – just let them know 
how we want to roll this out & what we need from them.

2.       The President of ACT, Martin Scaglione, has reserved the week of January 30th to conduct fly-ins to the 
participating states.  Totally the State’s decision, but is SC interested in this?  Chris indicated that Martin could 
meet with the Governor, Manufacturers Alliance, etc.

Please let me know what plans to make with ACT or, if you prefer, you can contact Chris Baucom directly at 
319-333-8647.
 
Thanks,
Pat  
 
From: Chris.Baucom@act.org [mailto:Chris.Baucom@act.org] 

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 2:16 PM

To: Sherlock, Pat

Subject: CWRC advisory board info...
 
Pat,

Good chatting earlier this week about South Carolina and CWRC.  As we discussed, I am sending you a quick overview of 
the advisory board.  I am afraid I spoke a little too soon about sharing the roster -- we have two people who have not 
confirmed, but the list should be set within a week or so.

Our plan is to send formal notification to the first group of states on Jan. 3, and let states make their own announcements 
throughout early Jan (with whatever support you would like us to provide).  We will do a big announcement summarizing all 
states plus the advisory board launch on Jan. 23-24, followed by visits from Martin Scaglione week of Jan 30, if South 
Carolina is interested in that.  Please let me know what we can do to help South Carolina make this a successful launch.

Thanks, and happy holidays!

Chris
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